Kremmling Preschool Newsletter



January 11, 2023

SCHOOL IS BACK IN SESSION - Welcome back everyone! We hope you all had a wonderful break! We are so excited to have the kids back so we can begin this new year. Please continue to be diligent with keeping your children home if they are ill. Thank you and welcome back!

NEW THEME - The kids will be working on two new themes for January. The next two weeks they will be learning about Polar Pals and the last two weeks of January will be Sparkles and Shivers. They will be learning the letters M, N & O, the numbers 11 & 12, the color white and octagon shape.

MISS SARA'S SECTION - I hope everyone had a great break. We are excited to be back in the classroom. We are learning about Polar animals and how they live in the arctics. We are moving right along with the letter M, the shape of an octagon, the color white and the #11. In the sensory table we have a big ice cube with some polar animals frozen inside. The friends have been working hard with warm water droplets to help the polar animals out. Thank you all for sharing your little ones with us. We love learning with them.

₹2023/24 Registration - We will begin registering for next school year by the end of this month. Be on the lookout for more information coming about UPK Colorado and registering for preschool! If you have any questions, please come see Michele.

Please, please, if ANY of your contact information (work number, cell number, emergency contacts info, address, etc.) has changed, please UPDATE this information with Michele ASAP, thank you!

CALENDAR of EVENTS:

ARN

Feb. 20 President's Day, Preschool Closed

Mar. 13 Daylight Saving Times Begins - "Spring" forward

Mar. 20-23 Spring Break, Preschool Closed

April 11 Picture Day, TENTATIVE

May 24 Pre-K Graduation, 630pm TENTATIVE

May 25 Preschool last day

*Please do not hesitate to call or stop by with any questions or concerns! Michele DeSanti, Director. (970) 724-9483